



Five, year-round virtual programs



The return of our flagship overnight camp



Navigating new challenges brought on by a pandemic



We look forward to sticking by **you** with the **BEST CAMP EVER** in 2022.

Outdoor Camp registration opens soon!



Donate to make the difference: www.campbluespruce.org

Dear Friends.

What a year!

Because of you, Camp Blue Spruce thrived in 2021.

Because of you, our community was able to enjoy five, year-round virtual programs

and have a blast at our flagship overnight camp.

Because of you, new friendships were formed, and old friends were able to stay connected, which was uniquely challenging in a pandemic.

Because of you, a young camper who had spent much of the past year staying away from others was able to giggle and explore with others safely in the beautiful outdoors.

Because of you, teens were able to share meaningful conversations about navigating food allergies in our Teen Book Club.

Because of you, families delighted in learning new recipes and building confidence in preparing yummy, safe treats in our Cooking Classes.

Because of you, a teen found new purpose and ambition by mentoring a younger child with food allergies through Allergy Pals USA.

Because of you, youth and teens living with food allergies and other related conditions were able to build relationships, try new things, and learn more about themselves and their abilities.

Thank you for continuing to stick with us! Sticks in a bundle won't break. We look forward to sticking by you in 2022.

Gratefully,

Louise Tippens aka Rudy Rutabaga Riversong Founding Director

Camp Blue Spruce's vision is that all children and families living with food allergies have a sense of belonging, trust, and community.

Camp Blue Spruce provides children with food allergies experiences where they can be independent, confident, and worry-free

Camp Blue Spruce is a 501(c)3 charitable non-profit organization. Your donations are tax deductible.

Donate Today!

